
 

Tiffany  

256-798-0363 

tiffany@ニコロデオン.com 

 

Dear Judy,  

I don’t have much time to talk but I got into one of the rooms last night and you will not 

believe what I found! Not only is the company hoarding piles and piles of cash, but you 

know how they had that whole initiative where they pledged to go green and become 

more ecofriendly and got a huge tax break because of it? Well, apparently that was a lie! 

They’ve got tons and TONS of chemical waste in the basement! Not only that but it looks 

like the chemicals have been leaking out and contaminating the drinking water for the 

entire town. I think they know I got into the rooms downstairs and they have to lay low 

for a while but I’m attaching pictures to this email just in case anything happens to me.  

Whatever happens, make sure you get these picture out to the public! I’ll try to contact 

you soon. 

 

Tiffany 

 

 

 


